
 

March – 19 Newsletter …Hello April 

Dear Friends   

Welcome to Hello April, another summer edition from SunShine Foundation! 

April is a growing season, the season where the nature opens up, so are our children 

opening up to enjoy the summer rays waiting to gulp in ice-creams, cold drinks and 

golla’s dipped in their favorite flavored syrup. Our children have finished their final 

exams and are relaxing with some music, craft and laughter. And we are gearing up 

for the Annual MASTI Summer Camp – 2019. 

We are happy to share that for 9th consecutive years yet again we will be organizing 

the Annual Summer MASTI Camp – 2019. It will be a five day Masti Camp 

involving dance, music, art and craft, sports, Zumba and outdoor exposure trip for 

juniors and seniors. This will be followed by three day Art Attack. 

Our Annual Summer Masti Camp is a camp for the underprivileged children who 

like any other child from our urban society dreams of being part of the summer 

camps. This also helps the children to do and learn something more constructive 

rather than engaging themselves in destructive or undesirable activities. We honestly 

believe that these summer camps express our commitment to create a better 

tomorrow. Hence educating and engaging our children in the right appropriate 

activity is our topmost priority.  

In our continued initiative we hope and pray that you will join us in our mission in 

organizing the Annual MASTI C amp – 2019. We seek your help in raising funds 

for this Mega event. You can either sponsor one or few children to the event or chose 

to sponsor any one or few items from the budget list Or just share it with the one 

who can sponsor us. Please do your bit in being a Ray of Smile in these children’s 

life this Summer Vacation. Do write to us at sunshinefoundation2009@gmail.com 

or call us at 0712-………. to receive a Copy of MASTI’s Tentative Budget  
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 ART AND CRAFT CLASSES @ SUNSHINE FOUNDATION 

Last few months our children have been working step by step to make beautiful vases 

and pots using cardboard and ceramics. Each step in this art of making a perfect 

piece requires a lot of time and patience. And our Art teacher Javed certainly has the 

patience to sit with the children and carve each piece into beautiful décor for your 

home. We will be exhibiting a few during the MASTI. The good news is that our 

children, especially the girls have tried making these pots at home and gifted it to 

their friends and relatives.  

  

 DISTRIBUTION OF HANDBAGS TO OUR JUNIORS 

Our little ones following the footsteps of their seniors have also taken to doing their 

bit to bring laurel to SunShine Foundation. In a recent such 

event they won the first prize which included a cricket set, 

football kit and few indoor games. Well our little girls were 

happy but bit upset with the 

content of the gift. So to raise their 

spirits and as a gift for their 

untiring efforts we distributed 10 fancy sling bags. No 

doubt at all…we saw the girls beaming a Colgate smile 

slinging across their bags and posing for the perfect shot.  

 

 DISTRIBUTION OF SNACKS @ SUNSHINE FOUNDATION 

 

Ms. Farheen and her team donated Sugar and bornvita for our children. Biscuit 

packets were given to the children. 



 DANCE CLASS @ SUNSHINE FOUNDATION 

The Children were bored so we decided to hold a dance competition. This fun filled 

dance competition was a respite for the children. They loved every bit of it. 

 

 

 CELEBRATING HOLI @ SUNSHINE FOUNDATION 

During the month of March celebrate, we celebrate the festival of colors “Holi”. 

Since we educate our children on being environmental friendly we opted to let our 

children play with colors on papers allowing them to play with their colorful 

imagination. The result was some of the best paintings. The winners First – Pallavi, 

Snehal and Khushi 

 

 

 LEISURE TIME @ SUNSHINE FOUNDATION 

Our children bagged first prize at Ramdev Baba Collage Event. They together were 

happy to unwrap them and even played together for sometimes with their friends.  

   

 



 MEDITATION @ SUNSHINE FOUNDATION 

Through meditation we help our children to control anger and also develop a good 

bonding with each other. These sessions has calming effect on our children. 

 

 PARENTS MEETING AND EKLAVYA ENGLISH PROGRAM 

During the month of March Parents meeting was held. After the meeting with 

Vaishali the parents witnessed the Eklavya English Program. The children under the 

Eklavya Program performed a skit in English and sang a song. The parents were 

happy to see their children speaking in English.  

 

 DISTRIBUTION OF SNACKS @ SUNSHINE FOUNDATION 

Every weekend children are given snacks after their sessions. 

 

 DISTRIBUTION OF SUPRADYNE, MULTI-VITAMIN TABLETS 

@SUNSHINE FOUNDATION 

 



The first week of every month children are distributed Multi-vitamins doses for the 

month for their overall health benefits. 

 

Here ends our activities update held during the month of March’19.  

In conclusion we also would like to share that we celebrated Holi – the Festival of 

Colors with our children at our networking center Balvikas Kendra. The story of 

victory over Evil was told. Later the children played Holi with Suraj, their regular 

mentor from SunShine Foundation. He distributed snacks and banana before leaving.   

Before I say good bye, I once again remind and request you consider donating 

towards the Annual Summer MASTI Camp – 2019. Further enquires please call us 

on 0712- 2527693.  

Thanks for Reading! 

 

Regards and Cheers  

SunShine Team 

 


